

Progress 1 test

Vocabulary

1 Look and tick (✓).

	1 A ☐ English B ☐ maths C ☐ geography
	2 A ☐ jellyfish B ☐ shark C ☐ sailfish
	3 A ☐ game show B ☐ chat show C ☐ drama
	4 A ☐ PE B ☐ maths C ☐ ICT
	5 A ☐ aquarium B ☐ theme park C ☐ art gallery

/ 5

2 Look and complete the words.



1 p _____ 2 c _____ 3 d _____ an e _____



4 d _____ p _____ 5 r _____

/ 5

Grammar

3 Look, read and tick (✓).



On Sunday afternoons I often ¹ ... at the library, but today I ² ... with my dad. This is the park ³ ... we like to play and run. My dad is ⁴ ... in the family, but he runs ⁵ ... than me.

- | | | |
|---|---|---|
| 1 A ☐ study | B ☐ am studying | C ☐ studies |
| 2 A ☐ skateboard | B ☐ am skateboarding | C ☐ skateboards |
| 3 A ☐ who | B ☐ where | C ☐ which |
| 4 A ☐ old | B ☐ older | C ☐ the oldest |
| 5 A ☐ quickly | B ☐ more quick | C ☐ more quickly |

/ 5

4 Read and circle the correct word.



Yesterday, my family ¹ **doesn't go / don't go / didn't go** to the cinema.
 We ² **visit / visited / didn't visit** the aquarium.
 Why did ³ **we went / we / we go** to the aquarium? We went ⁴ **to / for / as** see the jellyfish.
 At the gift shop, my sister bought ⁵ **me / for me / to me** a beautiful key ring.

/ 5

Reading

5 Read and complete the sentences with 1, 2 or 3 words.

A rainy day

It's raining this weekend. Mum says, "Children, you have to stay at home today." Dan isn't happy. "On Sundays, I always go to see the dinosaurs at the museum. I don't want to watch TV at home all day," he says.

- 1 Mum says they have to stay at home because _____.
- 2 Dan isn't happy because he wants to go to _____.

"What can we do at home?" asks Dan. His older brother Richard says, "I can teach you origami. It's a fun hobby." Mum gives the children colourful paper. They sit in the kitchen and fold the paper many times. Richard works faster than his brother.

- 3 Richard says they can do _____.
- 4 _____ works more slowly.

Finally, Richard makes a beautiful paper dinosaur. "It's for you, Dan," Richard says. Dan loves it! Dan wants to learn about origami and he asks Richard a lot of questions. He says, "Richard, next Sunday let's go and see the dinosaurs together. I can teach you, too!"

- 5 Dan wants his brother to learn about _____.

/ 5

Writing

6 Look, read and answer the questions.



- 1 What are they doing?
They're _____.
- 2 What subjects did they have at school today?
_____.
- 3 Where did the children go yesterday?
_____.

/ 5

Listening

7  11 Listen and circle *T* (true) or *F* (false).



- | | |
|--|-------|
| 1 Yesterday morning, Jay had an English class. | T / F |
| 2 He did an experiment. | T / F |
| 3 In the afternoon, he went to a theme park. | T / F |
| 4 He saw farm animals. | T / F |
| 5 He went on the roller coaster. | T / F |

/ 5

Speaking

8 Look at the pictures. Tell the story.



The children are in the forest. A baby toucan ...

/ 5

How do you feel about the test?



happy



OK



disappointed



The best thing about your test is

You can improve by

Test score
40